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Report 07.324 
 
 
 
Regional Land Transport Strategy Hearing Subcommittee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 1 June 2007  
 
 
Consultation summary and recommended changes to the draft 
Regional Land Transport Strategy 
 
Resolved (Cr McDavitt/Mayor Milne) 
 
That the Subcommittee: 
 
1. Receives the report. 
 
2. Notes the content of the report. 
 
3. Agrees that the responses to submissions, as set out in Section 4 of this report, 

are appropriate. 
 
Moved as an amendment (Cr McDavitt/Mr Anderson) 
 
4. Agrees to recommend to the Regional Land Transport Committee the 

recommended final strategy as set out in Attachment 1, as amended to reflect the 
comments of the members of the Subcommittee. 

 
5. Notes the Implementation and Corridor Plans document as set out in Attachment 

2 
 
Moved as an amendment (Mayor Milne/Cr McDavitt) 
 
6. That 6. be amended to: Notes the Regional Transport Programme 2006/07 – 

2016 as set out in Attachment 3 
 
7. Notes that the implementation plans will need to be reviewed to ensure that they 

align to the new Regional Land Transport Strategy. 
 
8. Agrees to recommend to the Regional Land Transport Committee the review 

process for the implementation and corridor plans as set out in chapter 13 of the 
recommended final strategy (Attachment 1). 



 
9. Recommends that the Regional Land Transport Committee notes the draft 

process for prioritising the Regional Transport Programme provided in 
Attachment 4, noting that the detailed evaluation methodology is still to be 
developed. 

 
Resolved (Mayor Milne/Cr Napier)
 
10. That the Subcommittee: 
 
 Asks Officers to prepare a communications strategy as part of the 

implementation of the Regional Land Transport Strategy. 
 
11. Recommends that the Chairman of the Regional Land Transport Committee be 

authorised to approve editorial amendments to the strategy, and final approval 
of the Subcommittee’s report to the Regional Land Transport Committee. 

 
12. Records its appreciation to Officers for the excellent work in responding to 

submissions and subcommittee deliberations, and in preparing a recommended 
final strategy. 

 
The substantial resolutions, and amendments, were all passed unanimously 

 
 


